
 
 
 
 

 
BULLETIN TYPE: Notice to Issuers 
BULLETIN DATE: December 1, 2022 
 
Re:  Schedule of Fees 
 
TSX Venture Exchange (the “Exchange”) will be amending its Issuer fees effective as of January 1, 
2023 (the “Effective Date”). On the Effective Date, the revised Policy 1.3 – Schedule of Fees (the “New 
Fee Schedule”) will be implemented and the current Appendix 1A – Notice of Billing Practices will 
concurrently be repealed. By combining the two existing documents (each of which was last updated in 
2011), the New Fee Schedule is intended to provide greater clarity and simplicity. The New Fee 
Schedule, which will apply to all submissions received after December 31, 2022, is available at this link: 
https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/2937/ 
 
 
If you have any questions about this Bulletin, please contact: 
 
Charlotte Bell Senior Policy Counsel 604-643-6577 charlotte.bell@tmx.com 
Kyle Araki Director, TSXV Listings (Calgary) 403-218-2851 kyle.araki@tmx.com 
Tim Babcock Vice President and Head of TSX Venture Exchange 416-625-6371 tim.babcock@tmx.com 
Andrew Creech Director, TSXV Listings (Vancouver) 604-602-6936 andrew.creech@tmx.com 
Sylvain Martel Director, TSXV Listings (Montréal and Toronto) 514-788-2408 sylvain.martel@tmx.com 
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